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Learning this week 

English This week we have been focusing 

on our talk for writing version of Jack and 

the Beanstalk. We have been practising 

with reception as we will be performing it 

in an assembly next week after the fun 

run. We have also written our own versions 

of Jack and the Beanstalk. We really are 

trying hard to write in sentences with full 

stops, capitals letters and adjectives, all 

whist remembering to use story language! 

What a lot to ask of a 5 or 6 year old, but 

we excelled in this task!  

Maths We have been learning all about 

time this week. We have learnt about 

second, minute and hour hands on a clock. 

We can also now tell the time on an 

analogue clock at o’clock and half past. 

Highlight of The Week – Jack and the 

Beanstalk talk for writing. The children 

were so animated and excited! 

 

 

Have a fun filled weekend  

Mrs Aylott, Mrs Ankers, Mrs Ross 

and Mrs Bowyer. 

 

Pre-learning:  
Next week we will be creating our own 

stories, these can be about whatever your 

child would like. It would be really helpful 

to look at a variety of different stories 

and talk about the different story 

language . 
 

  Things to remember 

 Monday – PE kit to stay in school 

please.  

 Wednesday – Home learning in.  

 Thursday- Library books returned. 

  Friday – Home learning set. 

 

 

 

Fine diner/proud cloud 

Our proud cloud is: Harry T for his 

perseverance and growth mind set. What 

an amazing story map you produced! 

Our fine diner is: Charlie for always eating 

all of his lunch. 

 

100 Reads sponsored 

challenge 
Please note that the facility to pay your 

sponsorship money is available through 

parent pay. All sponsorship money is 

gratefully received. 

Dates for your diary  

- INSET day Friday 31st March so school 

will close for the Easter holiday’s on 

Thursday 30th March at 12.00pm.  

 

 

 


